NM Prader-Willi Syndrome Project

APRIL 2021

Happy Spring, hope you are enjoying the warmer weather and longer days! I've been wondering, have you checked out our NM PWS Project website?

If you have, what would you like to see on the website? We would love to get your feedback! If you have not, what are you waiting for??

Our intention is to provide you with the support to continue the great work you do. We are developing the website to make it your one-stop "shop" for PWS information and resources. Currently, the website includes:

- General information about the Project
- Monthly newsletters
- *Free* PWS online trainings

You can access the website at:

https://www.arcaopeningdoors.org/arca-pws/

Please consider subscribing to the monthly newsletter to get them straight to your email and reduce our carbon footprint! Thank you!

Michelle Harmon

Project Director

505-332-6843

mharmon@arcaspirit.org

Giovanna Bourguet

Project Coordinator

505-550-1550

gbourguet@arcaspirit.org

Loretta Sesbeau

Project Nutritionist

505-243-3850

lsesbeau@arcaspirit.org